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Friday 17th March 2017 
 
Dear Parents,  
 
Red Nose Day – Friday 24th March 2017 
 
We are delighted to inform you that we will be supporting Red Nose Day this year. Year 6 will be organising 
various activities for the whole school. Some of the activities include a ‘Nosy’ bake off, adventure hunt, 
spoon race, fancy dress and a cake sale at the end of the day. If your child would like to dress up, a 
donation of £1.00 would be greatly appreciated.  
 
All proceeds raised from the event will go towards helping people struggling in poor living conditions 
within the UK and across Africa.  
 
We apologise for giving you such short notice. If you are unable to provide a fancy dress costume, your 
child is welcome to wear a red top in support of Red Nose Day.    
 
 
Yours Sincerely  

 
Sarah Leighton 
Headteacher  
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